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Now Available: MURPH Audit Report Card 
Tutorial 

Check out this quick video tutorial about the Audit Report Card module in 
the Meaningful Use Registration for Public Health (MURPH) system. It 
demonstrates how to use the self-service tool for Eligible Professionals 
and Eligible Hospitals. The Audit Report Card displays the history of 
onboarding statuses for each registry that providers participate with. 

Additionally, make sure to review the MURPH Onboarding Status Quick 
Reference Guide. This document defines the onboarding statuses that 
providers may encounter when using the MURPH Audit Report Card. 

For more information about MURPH and the Public Health Reporting 
Objective, visit our website or contact our support team at: 
Phone: 1-877-646-5410 Option 3 
Email: MUPublicHealthHELP@health.ny.gov 

Regional Extension Centers (RECs) 

New York State has two RECs that provide 
FREE support services to 
healthcare providers as they navigate the 
EHR adoption process and 
achievement of meaningful use. 

If you are within the 5 boroughs of 
NYC, contact: 
NYC Regional Electronic Adoption Center for 
Health (NYC REACH) 
Website: nycreach.org 
Email: pcip@health.nyc.gov 
Phone: 347–396–4888 

If you are outside of the 5 boroughs of 
NYC, contact: 
New York eHealth Collaborative (NYeC) 
Website: nyehealth.org/services/meaningful-
use/ 
Email: ep2info@nyehealth.org 
Phone: 646–619–6400 

You are subscribed to Public Health Reporting LISTSERV. To unsubscribe, visit: 
http://LISTSERV.HEALTH.STATE.NY.US/cgi-bin/wa?SUBED1=PUBLIC_HEALTH-L&A=1 

877-646-5410 Option 3 
MUPublicHealthHELP@health.ny.gov 
www.health.ny.gov/ehr/publichealth/ 

The purpose of this LISTSERV is to offer providers, vendors, and other subscribers the opportunity to receive notifications 
regarding the EHR Incentive Program Public Health Reporting Objective. These email notifications are provided as a free service 
to subscribers and the notifications will contain information on the Medicare and Medicaid EHR Incentive Programs. This 
includes information on updates, changes, and initiatives that may impact the provider community. 

This notification serves as an informational reference for providers participating in the NY Medicaid or Medicare EHR Incentive Programs. Although reasonable effort has been made to ensure the 
accuracy of the information within this document at the time of posting, it is the responsibility of each provider to comply with the current policies and requirements of the program. 

To unsubscribe from PUBLIC_HEALTH-L, send email to: 
PUBLIC_HEALTH-L-signoff-request@listserv.health.state.ny.us 
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